
 SLATE VALLEY UNIFIED UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT
PUBLIC NOTICE

POLICY WARNING
The Slate Valley Unified Union School District Board will conduct a public 

hearing at their meeting on May 19, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. and take action on the 
following policy:

To Adopt:
F23 Capitalization of Assets

Copies of the policy are available on the district website 
at slatevalleyunified.org.

Brooke Olsen-Farrell
Superintendent of Schools


